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A MESSAGE FROM OUR PRINCIPAL:
Eagleton Community,

Please join us for a Community Meeting on Declining Enrollment in Denver Public
Schools on Monday, May 9th 6:00-7:30 PM In Person at Lake Middle School, 1820
Lowell Blvd., 80204. **Enter at the main blue double-doors facing west along Meade St.

Join the West Colfax Corridor Community as we discuss the Declining Enrollment
Process underway in DPS. Hear from a variety of leaders and perspectives on how low
enrollment is affecting our local neighborhood schools along the West Colfax Corridor,
the current process underway to address declining enrollment, and how our community
can stay engaged and provide feedback moving forward.

This will be an opportunity for community members to learn more about the process,
provide feedback, and ask questions.

Moderator: Dino Reyes Jr., Dean of Culture at Lake Middle School
Panelists:
● Tay Anderson, DPS Board of Directors At-Large Representative
● Ericka Burns, DPS Representative for Declining Enrollment
● Kim Manning, Declining Enrollment Advisory Committee Representative
● Julie Bañuelos, Community Representative Translation into Spanish will be provided

See you there!

Thank you,

Janine Dillabaugh

Eagleton Principal

REMINDERS:
Summer Connections (Summer School) enrollment is almost closing! Make sure you get your
child enrolled as soon as possible. Come to the main office for support.



May 6th, 2022

IMPORTANT DATES:
No School for Eagleton  - May 6th

Field Day - May 19th

No School for DPS - May 30th

Last Day of School - June 3rd (Dismissal for all students is at 12:30pm)

As always, thank you for your support.

Eagleton Elementary


